
     

 

EXHIBITION QUARTER, BOWEN HILLS 

 

WHAT: PROJECT UPDATE 2 - COMMUNITY CONSTRUCTION INFORMATION  

 

WHEN: WEEK COMMENCEING - 13th February 2023 

 

WHERE: BRISBANE SHOWGROUNDS PRECINCT 

 

 

  

To our valued community,  

 

Hutchinson Builders has now established our site facilities for the project.  

Once the site is fully fenced and secured, a general site clean-up will commence, which includes the 
removal of the existing structures.  Excavation works will commence shortly after, and we anticipate 
completion over several weeks. 

What to expect?  

Demolition and excavation work will require an increase in earthworks, machinery, and truck 
movements on and off the site. 

Previous works surrounding the site have encountered buried fibro sheets.  If fibro is encountered, it 
will be removed in a controlled manner under the constant supervision of the contractor’s staff and 
expert consultants. 

We will continue to do everything possible to minimise any inconvenience and we thank you for 
your patience while we deliver this exciting new project to Brisbane Showgrounds.    

If you have any further questions about the development or the broader precinct, please do not 
hesitate to contact Shannon Volp, Stakeholder and Community Engagement Manager, Lendlease 
Development.  

For any site specific or operational questions, please contact to Mario Crismani, Construction 
Manager, Hutchinson Builders.  

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Shannon Volp                   Mario Crismani  
Stakeholder and Community Engagement Manager              Construction Manager 
Lendlease Development        Hutchinson Builders 
0438 468 536         0431 642 335 
Shannon.volp@lendlease.com           mario.crismani@hutchies.com.au 
 


